
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
DISTRICT OF NEW JERSEY

NOTICE TO THE BAR and PUBLIC
RE: APPLICATION FOR RETENTION OF PROFESSIONAL

Please be advised that our recommended form entitled Application for Retention of
Professional and Certification of Compliance has been modified to bring the pleading into
compliance with intent of D.N.J. LBR 9013-3.  Specifically, the Certification of Service and of
Compliance with D.N.J. LBR 2014-1(a) is now a separate document and may be filed as an
attachment to the retention package. The new forms, in fillable PDF format, are available on the
Court’s web site: www.njb.uscourts.gov.  

Dated: May 16, 2005 James J. Waldron, Clerk


